
November 15, 2016         EAC and Open Space Minutes   

Meeting began at 6:30 at Evergreen Community Charter School 

EAC Present:  Bill Barry, Patti O’Keefe 

Open Space Present: Frank May, Sally Duffy, Bill Barry, Patti O’Keefe 

Public:  Marty Price 

Absent: Darryl Speicker, Bill Pipolo,  Paul Tetor 

Joint discussions were held on the following topics: 

Increased advertising for our Parks, to inform the residents and visitors of the wonderful parks 
we have to offer.  Patti will continue the “Barrett Backyard” information in the Village View.  
Walks will be planned as weather permits.  In addition, a brochure is planned for distribution to 
the township, shops, restaurants, and hotels.  Maps are available on the web site. 

The addition to High Acres park was of concern.  At the most recent meeting the Supervisors 
said that we have enough trails and Open Space.  We believe this is a shortsighted opinion.  We 
will continue to encourage this 25 acre addition to the park to promote protection of the 
Brodhead Creek, protection of historic sites, and the additional area for an educational nature 
trail. 

Meeting was adjourned at 7:45 

 

 

   


